
 

March 11, 2020 

 

Out of an abundance of caution for attendees, presenters, event organizers, and 
Wheeler High School students and support staff, the Georgia Branch of the International 
Dyslexia Association’s 2020 Dimensions of Dyslexia Conference has been canceled. 

This decision was not reached lightly, but out of concern for the health and well-being of 
all. We are incredibly grateful to the many sponsors, vendors, and presenters who have 
invested their time and talent to prepare for this event. Special thanks to the IDA 
Georgia conference committee, along with CompassC.E.O. for the many hours spent in 
putting this event together. 

We are committed to sharing current dyslexia research, advocacy, and guidance to our 
members and all who seek this support. It is our intention to continue our outreach 
meetings as health conditions warrant, and we look forward to a successful conference 
in the spring of 2021. 

Refunds will be issued via PayPal to all individuals who have completed their 
registration and payment. This process will take a few days but should be finalized 
within the next two weeks. Again, you will not need to have a PayPal account to receive 
your refund; It will be processed through your credit card provider. If you paid by 
purchase order, your refund will be sent by check. 

We encourage you to continue following IDA-GA on social media for the latest dyslexia 
research and event information (including our upcoming 2020 Dyslexia Dash scheduled 
for October 17).  

Please refer to our website for updates on the status of outreach meetings that may 
also be canceled or rescheduled over the next few weeks. https://ga.dyslexiaida.org/ 

Most importantly, we wish you wellness and safety as we navigate this current medical 
situation. 

  

Renee Bernhardt 

President, International Dyslexia Association, Georgia Branch 
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